
RE: Lafourche Parish Water District No. 1 
 Public Service Announcement # 073124 

RESCIND -Water Conservation 
Released as of  Wednesday, July 31, 2024, (11:00 am) 

 

 

For Immediate Release:  

The Lafourche Parish Water District is RESCINDING its WATER CONSERVATION 
Advisory for all customers in Lafourche Parish serviced by the District.  This advisory is 
being lifted because the threat of shutting down our bayou intake pumps for extended 
periods of time has diminished.   

Sample results continue to indicate the oil spill has not affected the water quality at the 
treatment plant and the water continues to be treated. 

Your cooperation has been greatly appreciated throughout this event. 

 

Updates: 

Customers should stay tuned to News Media outlets and monitor the Lafourche Parish Water District’s Website at 
www.lpwdla.org for further updates and additional information. 

News Media Note: 

Please repeat this announcement several times a day until further notice and advise the public that this information, 
along with future updates will be posted on the Lafourche Parish Government Website at www.lafourchegov.org. 

 
Wayne Gautreaux 
General Manager 
Lafourche Parish Water District No. 1 
 

Social Media Disclaimer: 

If you are viewing this Public Service 

Announcement on Social Media, you are 

urged to visit www.lpwdla.org to 

confirm it is accurate and up to date. 
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